
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Centre	Spot,	5th	January	2017	
	
In	attendance:	L	Rafter,	C	Armstrong,	A	Finchett,	D	Thickett,	R	Knight,	J	Evans,	B	
Ledger,	M	Barnett,	M	Gamban,	A	Dobson,	S	Fairfax,	A	Dye,	G	Allen,	A	Thickett.		
	
Apologies:		
	
Meeting	chaired	by	Rob	Knight;		
	
			Minutes	proposed	by	L	Rafter;	Seconded	by	D	Thickett:	Meeting	Started	8.05pm		
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	N/A		
	
Captain’s	comments;	
	
			Graham;	Hope	we	all	have	a	good	year	and	is	looking	to	book	Normanby	Hall	for	
his	Society	Day.	
	
Presidents	comments	
	
		Alan;	Going	to	start	looking	into	his	Away	Day	now	he	has	the	fixtures.	Mentioned	a	
Par	3	course	near	Derby	and	will	enquire	to	see	if	it	could	be	played	as	a	Society	Day.	
	
Treasurer’s	report	
	
			Adrian;	Martyn	gave	a	summary	of	monies	for	2016.	Society	owe	Jason	£15	which	
Rob	will	sort	out.	People	owing	from	2016	have	been	contacted	and	hopefully	will	
be	sorted	ASAP.	Adrian	&	Martyn	checked	all	Society	monies	and	both	confirmed	
correct.	
	
Secretary	
	
		Rob;	January	medal	3	times	need	booking	at	Tinsley	for	12	players.	(These	were	
booked	next	day	with	first	tee-time	9.42am).Fixture	lists	handed	out	for	2017	with	a	
couple	of	amendments	made,	these	will	be	updated	and	amended	on	the	website.	
	
Handicap	Secretary	
	
		Andy;	Queried	GOY	points	to	be	awarded	for	Christmas	Classic	as	they	weren’t	in	
the	AGM	minutes.	All	confirmed	that	it	was	passed	and	was	missed	off	the	minutes	
in	error.	Also	queried	previous	years	AGM	as	not	in	the	rules	so	these	are	to	be	also	
added	this	year.	
	
A.O.B	



	
-	Barry	raised	issue	that	it	would	be	nice	this	year	for	as	many	people	as	possible	to	
make	more	of	an	effort	to	meet	up	after	Medals	and	especially	Away	Days	for	a	drink	
instead	of	rushing	straight	off.	All	agreed	that	this	is	the	whole	point	of	a	Society.	
-	Alan	agreed	to	sort	the	wine	out	for	raffle	prizes.	
-	Chris	had	a	few	Christmas	outstanding	classic	drinks	these	were	passed	onto	Rob	
&	Dave	to	give	to	the	respective	members.	Some	people	also	owe	money	for	these.	
-	Dave	said	recent	night	out	with	partners	was	a	success	and	could	we	arrange	
another	soon,	Rob	&	Simon	to	get	their	heads	together	and	come	up	with	something.	
-	Simon	wished	all	a	good	golfing	year.		
	
Meeting	closed	9.00pm	next	meeting	2nd	February	2017	@	Centre	Spot	
	
	
	


